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From: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, April 19, 2017 1:20 PM


To: John Ferguson


Subject: Facilitation needs


John,


Here's a summary of my VM.


Reclamation and NMFS are hosting a series of workshops pursuant to potential amendments to the Shasta RPA


actions. I'm hoping your contract with NMFS has the flexibility to accommodate workshop


facilitation. Beyond that, a notetaker would be helpful, but not a necessity.


We have 3 more workshops, and it would be nice to have the same facilitator for all 3 workshops, but the


immediate need is for the May 2, 2017, workshop, 1-4:30 p.m. in Sacramento. In addition to the workshop


itself, we're thinking 2 pre-meetings.


Reclamation and NMFS thinks Mike Harty would be a really good facilitator. He knows the issues (in general),


knows a lot of the players (agency and stakeholders), and is well respected.


Please let me know at your earliest convenience if you can help us out. Thanks.


-Garwin-

_____________


Garwin Yip


Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch Chief


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3611


Cell: 916-716-6558


FAX: 916-930-3629
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